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From the Head Teacher  
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
In these unusal and difficult times many  
people across the country are struggling    
financially. So it is amazing when people  
come together to share what little they 
have. I would like to thank all of the workers 
at Lear corporation who once again joined  
together and donated food to the school 
foodbank. 
 
Their generous donations have been          
distributed to the families we know need 
support.  Families that have received this 
help have been very grateful.  
 
We will continue to support families for as 
long as we are able, but should you find  
yourselves in the situation that you need help 
please let us know. 
 
The weather is getting colder and we have 
had some frosty mornings and foggy nights. 
It is the time of year when we all need to 
wrap up warm. So children it’s time to make 
sure your coats are done up and you wear 
your lovely  hats, gloves and scarves. 
 
 Mrs. Sofina Islam OBE  
Headteacher & NLE 
 

1N: Timotei 1S: Jessica 

2E:  Raemi 2G:  Hanya 

3I: Mia 3B: Hannah 

4B: Ahlaam 4L: Rebeca 

5B: Ayman 5A:Mourad 

6P: Andra 6C: Ashura 

Attendance Race 
 
We have  the results for week 3 of the 
race.  
 
It’s brilliant two classes have 100% attendance So 
well done to Year 2 Miss Emin’s and Year 1 Miss 
Silva’s classes. 
 
So Miss Emin’s class still holds first place but just 
by  two points. If more  classes achieve 100%     
attendance then the lead could be snatched away. 
So try your very best to be in school  every day 
and remember- Don’t be late! 
 

@stanton_bridge 

School Stars 
 

May I congratulate our children who gained 
School Star status for: 

Impressive Improvement in Reading 
 
 

 

Diary Dates 
 

Please note holiday dates: 
 

End of Autumn term holiday starts Saturday 
19th December 2020 and ends Sunday 3rd 
of January 2021. There will be a teacher 
training day on Monday 4th January  and so 
the children come back to school on Tuesday 
5th January 2021 
 

Online  safety 
To help parents to keep children safe 
when they are using the internet or  

playing on line games we have put a helpful hint 
and tips information sheet on the school web-
site: www.stantonbridge.coventry.sch.uk  

 



If you require this      
newsletter in  
LARGE PRINT                                                                      

please send a note into 
school with your child. 
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@stanton_bridge 

Remember you can contact us  via the 
schools e mail: 
 admin @ stantonbridge.coventry.sch.uk 


